
Broxbourne CE Primary School RE Overview 
 
Early Years 

 
 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Early Years 1 God 
Why is the word God 
so important to 
Christians? 
 
Judaism 
How do Jewish 
people mark Sukkot? 

Incarnation 
Why do Christians 
perform nativity plays 
at Christmas? 
 

World Beliefs 
How do people 
celebrate Lunar New 
Year? 

Salvation 
Why do Christians 
put a cross in an 
Easter garden? 
 

World Beliefs 
What does it mean to 
‘belong’? 
 

Gospel 
What can we learn 
from stories in the 
Bible? 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations and Festivals (some from other faiths) throughout the year when they happen in real life 
 

Early Years 2 
 

Digging Deeper 
(DD)  extends 

knowledge from 
prior learning 

God (DD) 
Why is the word God 
so important to 
Christians? 
 
Creation 
How can we care for 
our wonderful world? 

Hinduism/Sikhism 
How do people 
celebrate Diwali? 
 
 
Incarnation 
Why do Christians 
perform nativity plays 
at Christmas? 

Incarnation 
What makes every 
single person unique 
and special? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Salvation (DD) 
Why do Christians 
put a cross in an 
Easter garden? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gospel 
What can we learn 
from stories in the 
Bible?  
How can we help 
others when they 
need it? 

World Beliefs 
Where do people 
worship and what are 
some special places?  
 
Christianity, Islam 

 
Years 1 and 2 

 
 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 1 God 
What do Christians 
believe God is like? 
 
Creation 
Who made the 
world?  

Incarnation 
Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians? 
 
 

Gospel 
What is the Good 
news that Jesus 
brings? 

Salvation 
Why does Easter 
matter to Christians? 

World Beliefs 
Who teaches us 
about faith? 
 
Christianity, Islam, 
Judaism 

Islam 
What do Muslims 
celebrate at Eid?  
 

Year 2 
 

Digging Deeper  
(DD) extends 

knowledge from 
prior learning 

God (DD) 
What do Christians 
believe God is like? 
Creation (DD) 
Who made the 
world?  

Incarnation (DD) 
Why does Christmas 
matter to Christians? 
 
 

Gospel (DD) 
What is the Good 
news that Jesus 
brings? 
 

Salvation (DD) 
Why does Easter 
matter to Christians? 
 

Hinduism  
What do Hindus 
believe? 

Judaism 
What do Jewish 
people believe? 
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Years 3 and 4 

 
 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 3 Gospel 
What kind of world 
did Jesus want? 

Incarnation/God 
What is the Trinity 
and why is it 
important for 
Christians? 
 

People of God 
What is it like to 
follow God? 
 
 

Salvation 
Why do Christians 
call the day Jesus 
died Good Friday? 
 
 

Sikhism  
How is faith 
expressed in Sikh 
communities and 
traditions? 

World Beliefs 
How and why do 
people mark 
significant events in 
their lives? 
 
Christianity, Judaism, 
Hinduism, non-
religion 

Year 4 
 

Digging Deeper 
extends 

knowledge from 
prior learning 

Creation 
What do Christians 
learn from the 
Creation Story? 
 

Incarnation/God (DD) 
What is the Trinity 
and why is it 
important for 
Christians? 
 

Hinduism 
How is faith 
expressed in Hindu 
communities and 
traditions? 
 

Salvation (DD) 
Why do Christians 
call the day Jesus 
died Good Friday? 
(digging deeper) 
 
 

Kingdom of God 
For Christians, what 
was the impact of the 
Pentecost? 

World Beliefs 
How and why do 
people try to make 
the world a better 
place? 
Christianity, Islam, 
Sikhism, non-religion, 
other 

 
 
Years 5 and 6 
 

Year 5 God 
What does it mean if 
God is holy and 
loving? 
 
  
 

Incarnation 
Was Jesus the 
Messiah? 

People of God 
How can following 
God bring freedom 
and justice? 

Salvation 
What do Christians 
believe Jesus did to 
‘save’ people? 

Islam 
How is faith 
expressed in Muslim 
communities and 
traditions? 
 
 

World Beliefs 
Why is pilgrimage 
important to some 
people?  
 
Christianity, Islam, 
Judaism, Hinduism 
non-religion. other 

Year 6 Creation/Fall 
Creation and 
Science: Conflicting 
or complementary? 

Kingdom of God 
What kind of king 
was Jesus? 

Gospel 
What would Jesus 
do? 

 

Salvation 
What difference does 
the resurrection 
make to Christians? 

Buddhism 
What do Buddhists 
believe? 
 
 
 
 

World Beliefs 
How does what we 
believe support 
resilience? 
 
Christianity, Islam, 
Judaism, Hinduism, 
Buddhism, 
non-religion, other 

 
 


